
3960  Concordance Study

3960 Mt 26:31 smite

3960 Mt 26:51 struck

3960 Mr 14:27 smite

3960 Lu 22:49 smite

3960 Lu 22:50 smote

3960 Ac 12:23 smote

3960 Ac 12:7 smote

3960 Ac 7:24 smote

3960 Re 11:6 smite

3960 Re 19:15 smite
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 Strong's Dictionary Study
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 3960 -- smite, strike.

3959   Interlinear Index Study

3959  ACT 021 001 .  And it came <1096 -ginomai -> to pass ,  
that after <5613 -hos -> we were gotten <0645 -apospao -> from
them ,  and had launched <0321 -anago -> ,  we came <2064 -
erchomai -> with a straight <2113 -euthudromeo -> course <4144 -
ploos -> unto Coos <2972 -Kos -> ,  and the  [ day ]  following
<1836 -hexes -> unto Rhodes <4499 -Rhodos -> ,  and from thence
<1564 -ekeithen -> unto Patara <{3959} -Patara -> :
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  patasso 3960 -- smite, strike.

 

~~~~~~

   beat 5180 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  beat 5180 # tupto {toop'-to}; a primary verb (in a
strengthened form); to "thump", i.e. cudgel or pummel (properly,
with a stick or bastinado), but in any case by repeated blows;
thus differing from 3817 and 3960, which denote a [usually
single] blow with the hand or any instrument, or 4141 with the
fist [or a hammer], or 4474 with the palm; as well as from 5177,
an accidental collision); by implication, to punish;
figuratively, to offend (the conscience): -- {beat}, smite,
strike, wound.[ql

  smite 3960 # patasso {pat-as'-so}; probably prolongation from
3817; to knock (gently or with a weapon or fatally): -- {smite},
strike. Compare 5180.[ql

  smite 5180 # tupto {toop'-to}; a primary verb (in a
strengthened form); to "thump", i.e. cudgel or pummel (properly,
with a stick or bastinado), but in any case by repeated blows;
thus differing from 3817 and 3960, which denote a [usually
single] blow with the hand or any instrument, or 4141 with the
fist [or a hammer], or 4474 with the palm; as well as from 5177,
an accidental collision); by implication, to punish;
figuratively, to offend (the conscience): -- beat, {smite},
strike, wound.[ql

  strike 3960 # patasso {pat-as'-so}; probably prolongation from
3817; to knock (gently or with a weapon or fatally): -- smite,
{strike}. Compare 5180.[ql

  strike 5180 # tupto {toop'-to}; a primary verb (in a
strengthened form); to "thump", i.e. cudgel or pummel (properly,
with a stick or bastinado), but in any case by repeated blows;
thus differing from 3817 and 3960, which denote a [usually
single] blow with the hand or any instrument, or 4141 with the
fist [or a hammer], or 4474 with the palm; as well as from 5177,
an accidental collision); by implication, to punish;
figuratively, to offend (the conscience): -- beat, smite,
{strike}, wound.[ql

  wound 5180 # tupto {toop'-to}; a primary verb (in a
strengthened form); to "thump", i.e. cudgel or pummel (properly,
with a stick or bastinado), but in any case by repeated blows;
thus differing from 3817 and 3960, which denote a [usually
single] blow with the hand or any instrument, or 4141 with the
fist [or a hammer], or 4474 with the palm; as well as from 5177,
an accidental collision); by implication, to punish;
figuratively, to offend (the conscience): -- beat, smite, strike,
 {wound}.[ql
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